
 

 

 

  
 

  

 
 
 

 

Hebron Sponsors Sunnyside Storyboard 
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Hebron Project        Issue 12 - Quarter 2 2016 

The Hebron Project was proud to fund and develop of a storyboard for the Town of Sunnyside. The 

storyboard provides an overview of the history of Bull Arm and the world-class work that went into the 

construction of both the Hibernia and Hebron projects. In January, the town of Sunnyside officially 

unveiled the storyboard. Chet Zabik (pictured above), ExxonMobil’s GBS Construction Lead, attended the 

event on behalf of the Hebron Project. The storyboard is strategically placed adjacent to the Sunnyside 

50+ Club building which overlooks the Hebron GBS at the deepwater site. 
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Contact Us 

The Hebron Information Centre is located at the TCH entrance to 
the Bull Arm Site (Nalcor Building). Community Relations staff are 
generally available Monday-Friday during regular business hours.  
 

Telephone: 709-463-1033    
Facsimile: 709-463-1034    
Email:   info@kkc-gbs.com 

For more information about the Hebron Project, visit our website at www.hebronproject.com. 
 

Did You Know? 

The DSM was the largest module ever 
constructed at the Kiewit Offshore Services (KOS) 
facility in Marystown/Cow Head, with a weight of 
~3,200 metric tons. 

Construction continues inside the GBS including installing piping 
and electrical systems, following completion of the centre shaft 
slipform to 120 metres. 

 
 

 

The Drilling Support Module (DSM) arriving at the  
Bull Arm quay from Marystown in December 2015.  

GBS at deepwater site visible in the distance. 

(L-R) The DSM and Derrick Equipment  
Set at the Bull Arm topsides pier. 
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